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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, I send our best
wishes to the people of Benin as they celebrate 58 years of independence.

Our two countries enjoy excellent relations based on shared values and the
aspiration for a more prosperous future. The United States remains committed
to deepening these relations. For fifty years, Benin has welcomed Peace Corps
volunteers who focus on community economic development, education, health and
the environment. Last year, the Millennium Challenge Corporation’s second
compact, designed to modernize the power sector, entered into force. The
United States remains a committed partner through our sustained cooperation
as Benin continues to grow and prosper.

We celebrate Benin and offer best wishes for a joyous independence
celebration.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-the-republic-of-benins-independence-day/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-the-republic-of-benins-independence-day/

